
Springville All Sports Boosters 

Meeting: February 7, 2018 

Present:  

Robin Menster (RM), Joe Martin (JM), Chris Breitfelder(CB), and Matt March (MM) 

Called to order: 6:10pm 

REPORTS: 

SECRETARY:  

Motion to approve by CB, 2nd by MM.   

TREASURER: 

As of January 31, 2018, the checking balance is $27,849.44 and savings is $5,019.32.   

Motion by RM to approve Treasurer’s report. 2nd by JM. 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR: 

Donation from James “Buzz” Robertson memorial for $200.  RM to write thank you card 

Springville will host TRC Senior Basketball games on Sunday March 11 2018 

CONCESSIONS:   

Volleyball concession stands are going great.  Have several compliments from other schools and 

parents.  March 10th will be the last concession stand for the season. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Tax update-CB submitted the tax exempt packet.   

NEW BUSINESS: 

Volleyball uniforms were reviewed.  Coaches will come to next meeting to discuss options.  

Uniforms will be approximately $49 each   

Cross Country uniforms were reviewed.  Coaches will come to next meeting to discuss options.  

Central City will purchase the uniforms for the girls program.  Uniforms will be approximately 

$80 each. 

Need to order uniforms in March 

JM discussed upgrades to the weight room.  Sports Boosters will help out with some of the new 

equipment.  JM to come to next meeting with a proposal. 

 



MEETING ADJORNED: 7:05pm 

NEXT MEETING-February 20 at 6pm. 

 

 

 

 


